
Ashendon Dominoes Team 
 
Report – 2023 
 
The dominoes team now play their home matches at Westcott Cricket Club.  We 
hope our pub will reopen before too long so that we can return there. 
 
We play the traditional game of fives and threes.  We would love to see new 
members from Ashendon and beyond.  Even if you have never played competitive 
dominoes before, you are welcome to learn and join in the fun.  We play 
competitively on Thursday evenings between October and April and friendly matches 
at another local pub during the summer.  If you are interested or have any questions, 
please contact.  
 
Kevin Nash 
kevinpnash@yahoo.co.uk 


